From: Bonnie Bledsoe
To: City Council

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Help...where are the trees? **Date:** Friday, June 24, 2022 12:27:55 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Council members,

Trees offer innumerable benefits, we all know we'd rather live in a treed neighborhood than a treeless one...children and animals, birds and insects really know it too.

Please vote for 10% retention of trees on MUR70' Development sites.

Thank you, a very concerned citizen Bonnie Bledsoe